
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

 

 

 

 

The Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial Port of Guam (Port) would like to remind the 

public that all commercial cargo coming in or departing Guam’s shores is required to clear 

through the Port Authority of Guam and non-compliance will be penalized as 

authorized by law under the Port Authority of Guam Harbor Rules and Regulations and 

monetary penalties will be assessed. The Harbor Rules and Regulations are available 

online at www.portguam.com 

 

Any members of the public with questions regarding this policy may contact the Port 

Marketing Office at 477-5931 Ext 300 or the Harbor Master’s Office at 477-5931 Ext 332. 

 

 


